
The Gambell Street Redevelopment Project will identify and 
evaluate improvements that will improve the Gambell Street 
corridor’s efficiency, appearance, and pedestrian and business 
friendliness. The team welcomes input from the public, businesses, 
and property owners and would like to invite you to a project 
charette being held May 21st through May 23rd at the Fairview 
Community Recreation Center.

Please plan to join us Tuesday, May 21st, 12:00 PM for a kickoff 
meeting, then at 1:30 PM or 5:30 PM for an Alternative 
Development Session to learn more about the project purpose 
and schedule, help identify issues within the project corridor, share 
ideas with the project team, and learn about other opportunities 
to be involved during the project.

Be sure to check out www.gambellstreet.com for more information 
on the project, a detailed schedule of the charette, and to sign up 
for email notifications.
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Upcoming Events
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Check out www.gambellstreet.com for project documents, 
schedule and to sign up for email notifications

Project Charette Kick-off Meeting 
Tuesday, May 21st, 2013 from 12:00 - 1:30 pm
Project Charette Alternative 
Development Session #1 
Tuesday, May 21st, 2013 from 1:30 - 3:30 pm
Project Charette Alternative 
Development Session #2
Tuesday, May 21st, 2013 from 5:30 - 7:30 pm
Drop-in/Visit with Team
Wednesday, May 22st, 2013 from 10:00 am - 7:00 pm
Gambell Street/15th Avenue Focus Discussion
Wednesday, May 22st, 2013 from 5:30 - 7:30 pm
Identification of Most Promising Alternatives
Thursday, May 23rd, 2013 from 5:00 - 8:30 pm


